
 

 

 

 

3rd September 2019 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

From September, we will be using the school minibus to transport children to 
swimming lessons.  Therefore, we will only be taking half of the class at a time.  
Please be assured that all children will be given an equal number of lessons.   

Year 3 swimming lessons will run from September 2019 to February 2020. 

Your child’s swimming lessons will commence November 2019, further details will 
follow nearer the time. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Miss Garbett 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


